
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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08 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you that Year 10 Music students will be completing their Performance 
assessments for their Unit 5 Coursework on Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th March.  
 
The Performances will take place in the Main Hall from 4:00pm until 6:00pm on both days. Students 
will be expected to stay on site after school for a sound check before the performances begin at 
4:00pm. If students require food then they can bring in a packed dinner or snack to eat before. 
 

Each student has been informed that they can bring one person along for support. This can be a 
friend from school or a family member.  
 
Please complete the Google Form (link below) with your child to confirm their attendance and how 
they will be getting home and please indicate on the form if there will be somebody supporting them 
during the performances, including their full name.  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfD60sXPkSlMYJ1V-
WZ9xg3viumJL2f70YBgHixLPvpbfUlaQ/viewform?usp=sf_link  
 
Only those named on the Google Form will be allowed in to see the performances. Guests must 
arrive promptly at 3:45 to allow time to sign in and be seated, ready for the performances to begin at 
4:00pm.  
 
Assessment of this unit is compulsory, but If students are unable to attend the performance dates 
after school, then please contact me as soon as possible so I can arrange alternative assessment 
dates for them. 
 
Please note performances will be recorded as part of the assessment process.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

 
Mrs C Nash 
Teacher of Music 
cnash@buckinghamschool.org  
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